
UWF FALL HAPPENINGS
It’s fall y’all and we have lots of fun things planned! Check out this list and don’t forget that 

UWF events are open to all women. Look for more details closer to each event’s date.

UWF ROAD TRIPS
Let’s hit the road and attend a Chicagoland area UWF event. More information will be coming 
regarding carpooling etc. Here is what’s happening:

District Annual Celebration: In the Image of God: Caring for Others on Saturday, September 
20 at 9am at Journey of Hope UMC in Elgin. Info at uwfaithnic.org/prairie-central-events

Northern Illinois Conference Annual Meeting - 2-Day Event 
Come for a wonderful two-day event with special guest speaker UWF  
General Secretary/CEO Sally Vonner! uwfaithnic.org

• Saturday, October 25: Annual Meeting; 8:30am registration, meeting 
begins at 9am. Location: Belvidere FUMC, 610 Bonus Ave., Belvidere
• Sunday, October 26: UWFaith Sunday; Our carpool leaves church at 
8:30am. Location: St. Marks UMC, 8441 S. Saint Lawrence Ave., Chicago. 

SAVE THE DATE!
Friday, September 19 at 10am: Kuipers Family Farm Outing  This is a fall apple picking  
outing at a casual farm featuring apple orchards, pumpkin patches and a gift shop. If you 
want to carpool, meet at church at 9:30am. Sign up on church app or contact Kim Starr. 
Location: 1N318 Watson Rd, Maple Park; meet in gift shop parking lot.

Saturday, October 4 from 10am to 3pm: Purchase With A Purpose  Don’t miss our first  
fall event. Come shop this wonderful one-day fair trade market. There will be a number of  
vendors with unique goods from all over the world. PWAP is open to the community,  
so spread the word! Watch for volunteer and donation sign-up information.

Friday, October 17 at 9am: Drop-In Coffee at Maple Leaf Coffee House  Drop by for this  
casual gathering for coffee and conversation. There’s no agenda or need to sign up—just show 
up. Location: 1 Illinois Street, St. Charles

Friday, October 17 at 6pm: Women’s Movie Night  Gather for a night out with dinner and a 
movie! We start with a meal, watch the movie and discuss it after. Watch for more details and 
a sign-up on app and website. Meets in Wiley Hall.

Saturday, October 18 at 4pm: Farewell, Mr Poe Walking Play  This walking play outing at 
Morton Arboretum is open to everyone. Feel free to invite your spouse or a friend. These 
outdoor walking performances cover a short distance and stay near paved paths wherever 
possible. Bring a portable chair or blanket for seating. 
Get into the Halloween spirit with a performance of Farewell, Mr. Poe.

“In the last four days of his life, Edgar Allan Poe drifted in and out of consciousness  
before he died. Where did his mind wander in those final hours? Find out for yourself if 
you dare, as the paths wind through Poe’s life and poetry, until he finally confronts his 
earthly departure. Recommended for audiences ages 12 years and older.”

Get your tickets at the Morton Arboretum website, mortonarb.org, or contact  
Betty Erickson (n9yfc@aol.com) by 10/15/25. 

bakermemorialchurch.org/uwf


